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Welcome to the Spring Term! We extend a Happy New Year to all of 

our school families and hope that you all enjoyed a relaxing time 

over the holiday. 

Year 4 Rauf class entertained their parents and the rest of the school 

this morning with a fantastic assembly about Ancient Egypt. Their  

assembly was creative, informative and musical and it was lovely to see 

the children perform with such enthusiasm and confidence.  

 

Year 5 Morpurgo have visited Hampton Court palace this week as part 

of their history curriculum. They were great ambassadors for the school 

as their behaviour was exemplary and they were participated well in the 

Appreciation Award Winners 
12 January 2024 

Year 4 Assembly—Ancient Egypt  
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School Midday Supervisor  

 

We are looking for someone to join our team of School Midday Supervisory Assistant (SMSAs) 

for one regular lunchtime session a week as well as the possibility of further lunchtimes as and 

when required. The regular lunchtime slot would be on a Monday for 1.15 hours. If you are  

interested in this please email admin@springgrove.hounslow.sch.uk by Thursday 25th January 

and we can then discuss next steps. 

 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 

 All children should have a water bottle in school to drink from throughout the day. The bot-

tle should ideally be one that can be washed and reused on a daily basis rather than a single 

use plastic bottle. 

 Children should wear the correct uniform to school. Trainers and track suit bottoms only 

should be worn on PE days.  

 No jewellery should  be worn to school. If wearing earrings, they should be small studs. 

 

 

Good luck Mrs Lloyd …. 

Mrs Lloyd in the Reception calls will be starting her maternity leave 

soon and her last day will be on Friday 26th January. Her maternity 

leave will be covered by Mrs Pabla who will teach the class for the re-

mainder of the academic year. We wish Mrs Lloyd well and look for-

ward to hearing her happy news soon!  

Mr Malin, the deputy head, will act as the SENDCo during the period of 

Mrs Lloyd’s maternity leave. A handover is currently taking place and 

Mr Malin will be in touch as and when necessary with parents to discuss 

individual cases. 
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IMPORTANT DATES 
SPRING TERM 2024 

 Wednesday 7th February    Safer Internet Day  

  Monday 12th to Friday 16th February  Half Term Holidays 

  Wednesday 28th February  PC Matt visiting Year 4 

  W/B 4th March  Book Week 

 Friday 8th March   Nursery 2024 Application Closing Date 

 W/B 11th March  Nook Fair in School 

 W/B 18th March  Spring Parents Evenings 

 W/B 18th March  Year 6 Bikeability 

 Monday 25th March  Showcase Assembly—Violin & Guitar 

 Thursday 28th March   Last Day of Term - school closes at 1.30pm  

Class PE Days 

Class Days 

Reception Thursday 

Year 1 Thursday and Friday 

Year 2 Wednesday and Friday 

Year 3 Wednesday and Friday 

Year 4 Monday and Swimming on Tuesday 

Year 5 Tuesday and Wednesday 

Year 6 Monday and Thursday 


